PC-VII/2024/HRMS/16

1/3100642/2024

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA (MR 3RPR)
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS (3¢t dicIci=l)

RAILWAY BOARD (¥ €1$)
File No. PC-VI1/2024/HRMS/16 New Delhi, Dated: 20.07.2024

To,

All Principal Chief Personnel Officers,
(As per standard mailing list)

Sub: Sanitization of employees’ data in HRMS to avoid mismatch
with IPAS.

With the launch of e-SR Module of HRMS, service related data of all
the Indian Railway employees was entered into the HRMS system.

2. In this context, it has been observed that there are certain discrepancies in the data
entered in HRMS with that existing in IPAS for around 14,000 employees leading to errors
in operation of various HRMS modules for such employees. A list of employees for whom
there are discrepancies in HRMS and IPAS data is available online at the following web-

location:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1050Swi6 EIAZODZb hYNBpmWXeDjXiLVx/
edit?gid=1827468626#gid=1827468626

3. Itis requested that immediate steps be taken to sanitize the data of such employees in
HRMS so as to avoid mismatch with the data available in IPAS and a status report may be
forwarded to Railway Board by 31.07.2024.

Signed by
Shatrughna Behera
Date: 20-07-2024 17:06:14

(Shatrughna Behera)

Executive Director (MPP)
Railway Board

Ph. No. 011-47847240, 23047240
e-mail: edtmpp@rb.railnet.gov.in
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